Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacksonville Port Authority
RFQ_12-16 STRATEGIC MASTER PLAN

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

STRATEGIC MASTER PLAN FOR THE

JACKSONVILLE PORT AUTHORITY

CONTRACT NO.: 12-16

The JPA is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ’s) from Professional Consultant/Firms interested in preparing a comprehensive Port Strategic Master Plan for the JPA. The Master Plan will serve as the primary document to guide the JPA to its desired pattern of growth and development. The Master Plan will identify and incorporate the changing business trends and adjustments of the maritime port industry over the next five (5) years and will include ten (10) and twenty (20) year plans that are integrated into the Master Plan. The Master Plan should also include recommendations and implementation strategies to provide useful guidance and direction for the JPA’s future growth.

Therefore, the JPA is specifically seeking a Planning consulting firm or team with experience in preparing a Strategic Master Plan for the maritime industry or Ports of similar size.

Submission of SOQ’s does not guarantee your company will receive a contract from the JPA, nor does it imply that your company has any type of procurement/contractual relationship with the JPA now or in the future. Information provided by your company will be treated in a reasonable manner and will be subject to disclosure pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida.

Concurrent with this policy, the JPA conducts its procurement activities and formal bid processes in a competitive environment that fosters equal opportunity for qualified companies to provide services that meet our requirements.

A Non-Mandatory Pre-Submission Meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 24, 2012, 10:00 a.m. (EST), in the Public Meeting Room, First Floor, Port Central Office Building Located at address stated below. Attendance is highly recommended for any firm that may be considering submitting a Statement of Qualifications.

ALL STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS WILL BE RECEIVED BY THE JPA PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT, UNTIL 2:00 p.m. (EST), THURSDAY, AUGUST 9, 2012

The Request for Qualifications document can be downloaded from: http://www.jaxport.com/about-jaxport/corporate- information/projects-for-bid.

If you should have any questions regarding this application package, please submit them by e-mail only to: LeNedda Edwards, Contract Specialist at: LeNedda.Edwards@ Jaxport.com

Jacksonville Port Authority

PCOB Building

First Floor

2831 Talleyrand Avenue

Jacksonville, Florida 32206

